
 

 

Parents and Guardians 

 

Please join us on September 5th at 7:00 P.M. for a presentation on keeping your 

child safe at school and home. 

Sgt. Jake Angle with the Missouri Highway Patrol will present on cyber safety for 

our children as they use the internet.  There will also be a time for parent 

questions. 

Following, Sgt. Angle’s presentation, Danny Johnson will present on the King City 

R-1 School District’s approach to dealing with the potential for an Active Shooter 

situation. The Run-Hide-Fight philosophy will be shared. 


